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Breakfast with a Book 
 

Breakfast with a book will resume on 
Lower school site for Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2 children at 8.30 each 
morning starting Monday 12th. 
 
Children should be brought  
to main reception door  
each morning. 
 

 

Dance Classes 
 

Dance Classes will 
resume across the 
school in the week 
beginning Monday 12th. 
Reception and Nursery 
will receive a lesson 
every Monday 
afternoon along with 
Year 2 until half term. 

Keystage 2 will begin 
with Year 3 and 4 
however the date is yet 
to be confirmed. 

 

Teachers will message 
all parents their class PE 
days on class dojo. 

School Dates 
 

School reopens Wednesday 7th 
September at normal time. 

School will close Friday 21st October 
for half term and reopen Monday 31st 

October. 
School will then close Friday 16th 

December for the Christmas Holidays. 

 

Breakfast Club 
 

Breakfast club will continue to run 
on both school sites starting on 
Wednesday 7th September at 
8am. 

The cost remains at £1.50 per day 
per child. 

Children should be brought to the 
main entrance on lower school 
site and delivered to staff. On 
Upper school site children can 
access breakfast club through the 
Year 6 porch door.  

Please message  

on class dojo if  

you wish your  

child to attend. 

 

Dinners 

Dinner resume on Wednesday 
with our new catering Supplier 
– Chartwells. The new daily 
cost for dinners from 5th 
September is £2.25. This cost 
applies to all non free school 
meals in keystage 2 and all 
Nursery children. 

Children in Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2 remain free under 
Universal free school meals. 

Should you wish to book one 
off meal please contact the 
school office before 9.30. 

 

 

Medication 

Please remember that if your child 
requires medication a medication 
administration form must be 
completed by an adult with parental 
responsibility. These can be requested 
from the school office. 

Unless there is a specific 
administration time children requiring 
3 doses of medication will only need 1 
administered during school time. 

If possible please ask the dispensing 
chemist / doctor for a split 
prescription so that medication can 
remain in school and at home other 
wise please ensure staff are notified 
that medication must be returned 
each day. 

School Uniform 
 

Full school 
uniform will 
resume at the 
start of the new 
term.  
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Works over Summer 
 
Work has continued over the summer holiday and at the Lower School site children will now have use of brand 
new playground markings to enjoy at playtimes! 
 
 

Works over Summer 
 
Further work has continued over the summer holiday and at the Lower School the Woodland Library is almost 
complete – now just a few more soft furnishings to add. 
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Ernest Cook Grant  

 

The school has successfully been awarded a £500 grant to improve its school gardens to include a project to 
create areas where young people can connect with nature within the school grounds as part of a Nature and 
Nurture programme. Watch this space as we draw up plans. 
 
 

New Starters 
 
Please see new starter timetables below as shared in last terms new starter letters. 
 
Timetable for NEW NURSERY STARTERS: 

HOME VISITS WILL BE ON WEDNESDAY 7th September 

 
 

Week Beginning Monday Tuesday Wednesday Am 

12th September 
2022 

1st Visit  
8.55am-10.30am 

2nd Visit  
8.55am-11am 

3rd Visit 
8.55.am-11.30am 

19th September 
2022 

8.55am- 11.30am 
 

8.55am 11.30am 
 

8.55am - 11.50am 
 

26th September 
2022 

8.55- 1pm 8.55am – 1pm 8.55am -11.50am 

3rd October 2022 8.55m- 2.30pm 8.55am-2.30pm 8.55am – 11.50am 

 
 

Timetable for NEW RECEPTION STARTERS: 

HOME VISITS WILL BE ON WEDNESDAY 7th September 

 

Week 1  

8th & 9th  September 

Week 2 

12th-16th September 

Week 3 

19th-23rd September 

Week 4 

26th-30th September 

8.55am – 11.45am 8.55am – 1.30pm 8.55am – 2.30pm 8.55am – 3pm 

 

The Reception door will be open from 8.50am and close at 9am. When collecting children please stand 

outside of the gates on the main yard where children and staff can easily see you. We would also suggest 

that you stand in the same place every day so children and staff know where to look for you. Children will 

not be allowed to leave until a member of staff can see a familiar, authorised adult.  

 
 


